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Dustin Bell

From: Suzelle Naik <suzelle@enviropro.co.za>
Sent: Thursday, 10 May 2018 8:17 AM
Cc: Dustin Bell
Subject: DC22/0012/2018 : Extension of the Bombay Road within the Msunduzi Local 

Municipality

Dear All,  
 
Please be advised that the Draft Basic  Assessment Report for the above project has been released.  A copy of the 
report has been sent to you and your confirmation of receipt would be appreciated.   
 
Please also note the new timeframes as per the new EIA Regulations (Chapter 2; Section 3, No.4), “When a State 
department is requested to comment in terms of these Regulations, such State department must submit its 
comments in writing within 30 days from the date on which it was requested to submit comments and if such State 
department fails to submit comments within such 30 days, it will be regarded that such State department has no 
comments”.  
 
Therefore please note the 30 day comment period will end on 7TH JUNE 2018.  
 
If you do not wish to comment, please let me know in writing. 
 
 
   

SUZELLE NAIK 
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANT 

& PROJECT ADMINISTRATOR 

 

C: 083 443 1101 

T: 031 765 2942 

F: 086 549 0342 

E: suzelle@enviropro.co.za 
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